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Robert Malley <robert.malley@capeelizabeth.org>

Cape Elizabeth Little League Field Use

1 message

Q'Connor, Michael J <Michael.OConnor@tdbanknorth.com> Mon, Jan 3, 2011 at 12:50 PM
To: robert. mailey@capeelizabeth.org

Dear Mr. Malley,

| am the President of the Cape Elizabeth Little League in 2011, and | would fike to request the use of the following
fields that are under town management from approximately April through July. These fields are:

- Fort Williams Stadium field

- Fort Williams large grassy area next to the Stadium field
- Fort Williams AA field (next fo off ieash area)

- Plaisted Park

- Lion's fields (hoth upper and fower)

- Capano Field

- Middle Schooi baseball field

We appreciate the opportunity to use these great resources for our practices and games, and thanks very much
to you and your staff for all of the great work that you do.

Please let me know if this email will suffice, and if not, | will send a letter to your atiention.

Sincerely,
Mike O'Connor

CELL President

Michael J. O'Connor

Vice President

https://mail.google.com/a/capeelizabeth.org/?ui=2&ik=cd081160f8&view=pt&search=inbox&t... 1/4/2011




Mr, Robert Malley
Public Works Director
Town of Cape Elizabeth
January 18,2011

Dear Bob:

The Cape Elizabeth Family Fun Day Committee would like to request that Fort
Williams be reserved for June 11 2011 for Family Fun Day. We will not have a rain date.

We appreciate your department’s efforts in making past family Fun Days a
success and we look forward to working closely with you again this year.

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thanks again.

Sincerely,

Stephen Culver
Chairman, Family Fun Day Committee
207-885-3159




CAPE ELIZABETH HIGH SCHOOL
345 OCEAN HOUSE ROAD
CAPE ELIZABETH, MAINE 04107
TEL. (207) 799-3309
FAX (207) 767-8050

18 November 2010

Mz, Robert Malley

Town of Cape Elizabeth
Public Works Director

Cape Elizabeth Maine 04107

Dear Mr. Malley:

This letter is to officially request the use of Fort Williams Park and grandstand for Cape
Elizabeth High School’s Class of 2011 Commencement, The graduation service will be
held at 1 p.m. Sunday, June 12, 2011. As in past years, we will need some additional time
prior to the ceremony for set up (8 a.m.) as well as some time to dismantle the stage after
the ceremony. On the 8" and 9™ of June, we would like to use the area for marching
practice between 9:00 and 11:00 a.m. and again on June 10™ from 11:00 a.m. to 1:30 p.m.

As always, we appreciate the services that the town provides on graduation day and the
time and energies put forth by various individual town employees. Graduation at Fort
Williams is a time-honored tradition and allows for parents, alumni, and the town fo
gather and celebrate the accomplishments of the graduating class.

Troy P. Henninger
Assistant Principal

CC: Jeffrey Shedd
Michael McGovern
Janet Hoskin
Neil Williams




Peter S. Eastman

24 Woodland Road

Cape FElizabeth,
MainE 04107

Mr. Robert Malley

Director of Public Works...etec.
Box 6260

Cape Elizabeth, MainE 04107/

Dear Bob:

As in past years, I have been asked bf the Chief Operator of the
Portland Amateur Wireless Association to request the use of Fort
Williams for this year's Field Day operation, Saturday - Sunday,
June 25-26. In recent years we have used the field just south of the
lighthouse, and prefer that location.

1 realize this date may conflict with Family Fun Day or its
rain date. As an alternate, could I request the wooded ridge, just
west of Spurwink Road, between the old treatment plant and the
Town Farm of old, which we have used in the more distant past.

Field Day is an annual nation-wide exersize among Amateur Radio
operators, with the purpose of preparedness for field operations in
times of communications emergencies.
| Our thanks to you and the committee for your consideration.

Sincerely,

e
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November 26, 2010

Bob Mailey

Town Hall

320 Ocean Hall Road

Cape Elizabeth, Maine 04107

Dear Bob:

Please accept this memo as an official letter of request for
permission to use Fort Williams Park once again for the finish of the
14"™ Annual TD Bank Beach to Beacon 10K Road Race. The race
is scheduled for Saturday, August 6, 2011.

We would also wish to reserve Tuesday, August 2™ through Friday,
August 5" as set up days. We anticipate using the same locations
within the park as in the past (lower field, upper field near flag pole
and field near gazebo and soccer field for kid's event on Friday

night).

In advance, many thanks for your continued support and
cooperation.

Kind regards,

Dave McGillivray
Race Director

cc/Dave Weatherhie
cc/Josh Nemzer




¥

PORTLAND ik

40 Old Powerhouse Road, Falmouth, Maine 04105
Phone 207-781-9820  Fax 207-781-4559 « www.portfandyachtclub.com

January 7, 2011

Dear Mr. Malley,

F recently received an e-mail from you to Nick Dambrie, last year’s race officer of the Portland
Yacht Club. Nick has retired and | have been appointed race officer for the 2011 season so
would be the one to ask for your assistance in use of Fort Williams for our Monhegan Island
Race. We have scheduled our race so as not to conflict with the Beach to Beacon and will start
Friday August 12" and finish Sunday August 14,

I would ask permission to park our 35’ RV along the walkway and fence on the field just south
of Portland Head Light from approximately noon August 12' until the last boat finishes
hopefully prior to sunrise Sunday the 14", We would ask permission to attach a 10 foot
wooden 2x4 with our radio antennae and orange finish line flag attached to one of the fence
posts using rope and nylon ties, running the antennae wire over the paved path hetween the
fence and the RV, We would also ask permission to park a maximum of two cars beside the RV
for our finishing crews. Last year one of the Park personnel provided us a key for evening
access to the front gate in case we had a medical emergency which thankfully we did not use, |f
this is still possible, it would relieve some anxiety by older members of the crew.

| took forward to working with you. | spent most of Saturday last year at the Park in and around
the Finish RV and had a ball chatting with Park patrons who came over to us. Others on the
finish crew had similar experiences as well, Please contact me with your concerns and need for
me to complete paperwork, etc.

I can be reached at Tolfordi@maine.rr.com or 781-2154 (home).

My address is:
5 Underwood Spring Way, Falmouth, Me. 04105. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

—~
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Tim Tolford, PYC Race Officer
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Engine Company One
Serving Since 1916
552 Shore Rd
Cape Elizabeth, Maine

Mr. Robert Malley
Cape Elizabeth Public Works

10 Cooper Drive
Cape Elizabeth, Maine 04107

January 5, 2011

Dear Mr. Malley,

Engine Company One of the Cape Elizabeth Fire Department would like to request the
use of Fort Williams Park for our annual Labor Day Weekend Art Show scheduled for

September 4™ 2011, with a rain date of September 5 2011,

Please feel free to take whatever action is necessary on our behalf to secure these dates.

If there are any questions or concerns | can be reached via e-mail at
robrien48(@maine.r.com or cefdengl @maine.ar.com.

Thank you for your support of Engine Company One.

oz
[

Ron O’Brien
Captain, Engine Company One
Cape Elizabeth Fire Department




